
 
 

 

 

  

 

Pike Fold Community School - UKS2 
Newsletter 

 

What we have been up to this week in UKS2 

 

Year 5: In English this week we have been reading and writing play scripts based on a scene from Oliver Twist. On 

Thursday we had an amazing time at Quarry Bank Mill and it was a fantastic way to end our topic on the Victorians 

Year 6: In Maths we have been answering questions involving scale factor and direct proportion. In English we have 

been writing a play script for the final scene in Charles Dickens’ ‘A Christmas Carol’. Next week pupils in both 

classes will have the opportunity to act out their scripts in front of the green scene and bring their writing to life! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please contact our school office with regards to places at after-school club. 

 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 

 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the KS2 team at KS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

 Please remember that children’s footwear must be black shoes or trainers. 

 

Homework  

Year 5   Accelerated Reading book 

     

Year 6   Accelerated Reading book 

All pupils should try to ensure their current book is finished and their quiz completed by Wednesday so that they 

can choose a new book for over the festive period. 

 

 

 

Important Dates and Notices   

Tuesday 18th – Xmas party day for Y5 and Y6. All children to wear own clothes. 

Tuesday 18th – Year 5 panto trip @ Prestwich Arts College 

Wednesday 19th – Break up for holidays. School finishes at 2pm 

Please remember all after-school interventions have now stopped until after Xmas. 

 

 

 

 

Remember our Year 6 pupils will still selling Christmas stamps next week, these stamps will be needed 

to post Christmas cards around school using the Pike Fold Postal Service. All proceeds from stamps will 

be donated to the Alzheimer's Society, a charity nominated by one of our Year 6 pupil. Stamps will be £1 

for a sheet of 30.     
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